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Hunter Water to DoP - Notice of Exhibition – UON Honeysuckle Campus Stage 1A (SSD 9510)

Good morning  

Hunter Water has previously provided Preliminary Servicing Advice to the Hunter Development Corporation 
regarding the provision of water and sewer services to the proposed development of the University Campus 
within the Honeysuckle Precinct.  This advice noted that there is currently sufficient capacity available in the 
water and sewer infrastructure to serve the proposed development.  However, as capacity availability and 
system performance varies over time, a more detailed analysis will be undertaken upon lodgement of an 
application to Hunter Water for a Notice of Formal Requirements. 
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